
 

31st January 2024. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Call on Q3 FY24 Results. 
 
In continuation to our earlier communications in the subject matter, this is to inform that the audio 
recording of the conference call held on 31st January 2024 has been uploaded on the website of the 
Company and available at the following web link: 
 
https://www.suzlon.com/NewPdf/Financial_Reports_&_Presentations/2023-
24/JMF1720240131150931.mp3  
 
This is for your information as also for the information of your members and the public at large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 
 
 
Geetanjali S.Vaidya, 
Company Secretary. 
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